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Welcome to a Magical Year!  I am pleased to have you as a part of room 22, home of The Dragons.   I look forward to working, learning and growing with you this year. My expectation is that we continue to be the best, brightest, and wisest in all of Middle School.  I have very high expectations that each of you will bring your best and help us to continue to shine and soar.  
While we cannot meet together in person at this time we are in this together. This will be a truly remarkable year.  I look forward to seeing you all.

Excited for another year,
Mallory E.  Whatley-Carter
